
 

Moccasin Elementary School 

410 Moccasin Street 

Buchanan, MI 49107 

 

Moccasin Hours 

   Office hours:  

    Monday—Friday: 8:00-4:30 p.m. 

   Saturday—Sunday: Closed 

   School hours:   

   Monday—Friday: 8:50-3:45p.m. 

   Breakfast: Doors open at  

   8:10a.m.  

 

Contact Information 

269-695-8408 

Fax: 269-695-8427 

buchananschools.com/moccasin-

elementary/ 

Superintendent: Patricia Robinson  

probinson@buchananschools.com 

Principal: Michael Dunn 

mdunn@buchananschools.com 

Secretary: Kathryn Lolmaugh 

  klolmaugh@buchananschools.com 

 

 

Board of Education  

 Meetings held through January 2021: 

To be determined.  

MOCCASIN MONTHLY 

JANUARY 2021 

Tentative Schedule of Events 

January 

04 School Resumes 

18 No School, Martin Luther King Day 

21 Half Day, dismissal at 12:10 p.m. 

22 Half Day, dismissal at 12:10 p.m.  

 

JANUARY IS SCHOOL BOARD 

RECOGNITION MONTH 

We  appreciate our school board members for 
all they do in striving to achieve the highest 
quality of education for the students in        
Buchanan. Thanks to:  

Dr. Harvey Burnett 

Ruth Writer 

Kelly Laesch 

Chris Lee 

Chris Carlson 

Katherine Berry 

Dr. Scott Carlin 

Board of Education meetings are held the third 
Monday of every month. Meetings begin at 6 
p.m. and are held in various buildings   
throughout the year. Please see the Board    
Calendar on the district website for specific 
information. If you have any questions or    
concerns, please contact the Superintendent’s 
Office at (269) 695-8401. 

PICTURE RE-TAKE DAY 

Due to COVID-19 complications 

with  Lifetouch, our original picture re-take day 

was canceled. A new date has not been set as of 

late. We will send updates as soon as they come 

in; we apologize for the inconvenience.  

NWEA TESTING 

Students across Moccasin Elementary 

will be NWEA testing from January 6 

through January 15.  

Helpful Tip!: High-protein foods can 

lead to greater mental alertness. These 

healthy food choices include eggs, nuts, 

yogurt, fruits, veggies, and whole grain 

cereals.  

OUTSIDE    

WEATHER 

During the cold weather 

months, we continually watch the   

weather forecast. If the “real feel”     

temperature is 15 degrees or lower,    

students are asked to come inside prior 

to the start of the school day. Please 

make sure your child continues to dress 

warm for the cold weather. If there is 

snow on the ground, students without 

snow pants and boots must stay on the 

blacktop at recess. If your child needs 

assistance getting boots, snow pants, 

coat, gloves, or hats, please contact the 

school office. 


